
          
          

  
 
                                                                                            

 

 

                                  

                                 ‘Being the best we can be’ 

                                   
                                   St Lawrence CE Primary School 
                                                                         Preston on the Weald Moors 

                                                                               Telford, Shropshire 

                                                                                      TF6 6DH 

                                                                              Tel:  01952 387780 

 

15th January 2020 
 

Dear Parents 

RE: SATS Meeting for Parents of Children in Year 6  

We will be holding the following meeting on Tuesday 4th February at 3.15pm for children in 

Year 6.   The meeting is for parents only but if you have childcare issues then children are 

welcome to attend.  

The workshop will be held in Class 3 with Mrs Standish leading the meeting. 

If any parents would prefer to speak to Mrs Standish individually about the progress of their 

child please contact the school office to make an appointment. 

Please can we ask that parents fill in the reply slip below and return it to school by Friday 31st 

January. 

Yours sincerely 

A Moore 

Mrs A Moore 

Head of School  

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

REPLY SLIP 

 

I will be / not be attending the SATS Meeting on Tuesday 4th February. 

 

Child’s Name…………………………………………………………………… 

 

Signed ………………………………………………………………………………  
 

 


